
DATE : 11-07-2020 

D         DON BOSCO SCHOOL , BERHAMPORE 
 

Dear Students of ICSE 2019- 20 

 

   At the outset I would like to extend my Hearty Congratulations  

to you dear students for your grand success in ICSE 2019- 20. You being the very 

first batch of ICSE from Don Bosco School, Berhampore were the privileged ones 

and had lots of responsibility to excel in the Board Examinations.  You carried 

upon your shoulders successfully the expectations and hopes of your parents, 

teachers and the school management. You have proved your mettle with 100% 

success and have brought laurels to the school.  You have set a benchmark for 

the successive batches to better and take Don Bosco School, Berhampore to 

greater heights. 

 

   On behalf of the school I would like to thank you dear students and 

parents for your unstinting support and cooperation to the school in numerous 

ways. All the teachers have work assiduously and patiently to mould, guide and 

form all of you into persons of character during your stay in the school and they 

deserve a sincere, heartfelt appreciation and gratitude. We also acknowledge 

the immense contributions of Rev. Fr. KV Mathew, the former Principal and 

thank him wholeheartedly.  

 

   Finally, as you move out of this institution for your further academic 

pursuits may the Almighty God bless you and keep you under his loving care.  

Hearty Congratulations and Best Wishes to every one of you. 

 

     Yours sincerely 

                                                                               
           Principal 
Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

 


